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April 19, 2021

Dear Patients,

It is with great excitement that | write to announce the merger of Berryville Optometry with
Northern Virginia Doctors of Optometry (NVDO). NVDO is a locally-owned private practice that
has been providing quality eye care across Northern Virginia for over 40 years. Offices are
currently located in Reston, Falls Church, Alexandria, Crystal City and Clarendon.

This union with NVDO will allow extended hours of clinical care. | will continue to see patients
Monday through Wednesday and alternating Saturdays. My colleagues Drs. Hope Snively,
Keith Smithson and Robert Sparrenberger will be available to see both new and existing
patients Tuesday through Friday and select Saturdays. If any of the other locations are more
convenient for you, your records will be accessible at all the offices and NVDO has eleven
optometrists available to care for your eye and vision needs.

NVDO Berryville will be providers of the vision plans EyeMed and Vision Service Plan (VSP).
Also accepted will be major medical insurance plans including Aetna, CareFirst, BCBS FEP,
Cigna, Tricare and United HealthCare. Please call the office to verify insurance benefits
coverage.

My colleagues, RJ, and | continue to follow strict COVID protocols and hope if you are due for
your exam you will call to schedule an appointment today. We will continue to provide you with
the latest technology and “Uncompromising Quality in Eyecare and Eyewear” that you have
come to expect. We look forward to seeing you, your family and friends! To learn more about
NVDO, please visit www.novaeyedocs.com.

Very Sincerely,

Charles B. Twigg, O.D.


http://www.novaeyedocs.com/

